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AAU President receives a delegation from Malaysian universities

 

In a fraternal visit to discuss the cooperation prospects, Prof. Ghaleb El Refae –AAU President-
received a delegation from Malaysian universities.

The aims of the visit were to consolidate relations, to discuss prospects of cooperation between
Al Ain University of Science and Technology and the Malaysian universities, In addition to
discuss the possibility of joint research which would promote scientific research that Al Ain
University of Science and Technology is seeking to pay attention to the scientific researches
and support it continuously.

The delegation visited the university's facilities and met the college's deans, as well as they
praised the equipment available at the university for faculty members and students.

For his part, Prof. El Refae greeted the delegation visit saying that Al Ain University has always



sought to consolidate internal and external relations with all academic institutions and stressed
on the keenness of the university to strengthen its position among other universities, which
makes Al Ain University of Science and Technology in the advanced ranks among other
universities in the United Arab Emirates, wishing that there will be a future cooperation between
all the sides.

Prof. Abdulhafeed Belarabi -AAU Vice President- recieved the delegation in AAU Abu Dhabi
Campus, stressing on the importance of this visit in the field of consolidating the cooperation
between the Al Ain University and other universities.
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